
 
 
 
 
 
12th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 1 Trip Harold Hillier Gardens – 1st May 2020 
 
As part of our topic ‘Gardener’s World’ we are planning a trip for year 1 pupils, to Harold Hillier 
Gardens in Romsey on Friday 1st May 2020. We will be learning all about the different varieties 
of trees and plants and there will be lots of fun indoors and outdoors activities for the children 
to take part in. 
 
We will be travelling to the gardens by coach within normal school times. Children are required 
to wear full school uniform and wellington boots/sensible shoes. Packed lunch will be provided 
by the school. 
 
There will be a cost of £12 for the trip. All trip payments are to be made through our online 
payment system Scopay.  If you have any problems please contact Mr Backhouse on 
backhoused@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk  for help and advice.  
 
Please can you complete the Reply Slip below along with your child’s lunch choice and also 
the attached Medical Form. Please can this be returned by Friday 24th April in an envelope to 
your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs M Guy 
Year 1 Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reply Slip – Year 1 Teacher 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________________Class: _____________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Harold Hillier Gardens trip on 1st May 2020  
 
I have paid £12 towards the cost of the trip online (Scopay) Yes / No 
 
My child would like a Ham / Cheese sandwich (delete as appropriate) packed lunch. 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ________________ 
 
 


